
 

 

Welcome to our newsletter 
Welcome to the November edition of our newsletter. 

November is the birthday month for: 
We would like to wish the following children a very 
happy birthday this month –  
 
 
Szymon 1st 

Scarlett 3rd 
Rio 4th 
Imaan 5th 

Noah 5th 

Gabriela 6th 

Niyah-Jay 17th 

Dylan 20th 

Joey 23rd 

Oliver 29th  
Filip 30th 

Our Growing Team 

 
We would like to inform you that Elise (Explorers 2) 
will be leaving Happy Days at the end of November to 
start her Maternity leave. She has been very valued 
within the team and we wish her the best of luck and 
hope to see her soon with her baby girl.  

Hannah will be joining the Explorers 1 team as 
Room supervisor, she has lots of experience in 
childcare and a level 3 child workforce 
qualification.  
We are delighted to inform you that Bethan has 
become our Trainee Supervisor in Adventurers 2.   
As the team grows, we will continue to ensure that our 
families are kept up to date with the new faces in the 
nursery.  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary  
   
Concept Photography – All families have the chance to 
book professional photos which will be taken at Happy 
Days Cheswick by Concept photography on Friday 4th 
November 8.00-11.30 am. 
Please see the office team to book an appointment.  
 
Autumn Open Day – Come and join Happy Days 
Nursery celebrate the autumn months with seasonal 
activities and games. All welcome to explore the rooms 
and activities linked to nature. Saturday 5th November 
10.00-12.00 
 
 

Children in need  
Friday November 18th – please join Happy Days 
Cheswick in supporting children in need by 
dressing up in your spotty clothes. All donations 
are welcomed and will go towards supporting 
vulnerable children around the world.  
We will also be making some spotty art and 
holding a small cake sale at 5.00pm.  
 
 

Reminders 
Why not follow us on Facebook >>> 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent Partnership  
Thank you to all parents for communicating so well 
with keypersons over the past term in order to extend 
learning objectives for children. In order to extend this 
further in the coming term each keyperson will be 
distributing ‘Spot my Learning’ forms to be filled out 
and returned. This has a hugely positive effect on the 
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continuous learning and development of young 
children.    
 
Parents evening  
Happy Days Cheswick will be holding a parents evening 
on Wednesday 30th November 6.10-7.30 pm. Key 
workers will be holding 10 minute meetings with 
parents to discuss the brilliant progress children have 
made over the past few months and how we can work 
together to meet children’s needs. If you would like to 
book an appointment please see your key person.  
 
 
 
‘Buddy Bags’  
Each term Happy days Cheswick will be launching a 
variety of home learning bags based around 3 exciting 
topics. The bags will be full of stimulating resources 
and activity cards which are simple to undertake at 
home. This terms topics are exploring Number, 
exploring materials and favorite stories. Each bag is 
tailored to fit with various ages and stages of 
development so ask your key person which would be 
most appropriate for your child.  
Please look out for our new bags in the reception area!   
 

Cold weather clothes  
Please can all parents ensure that weather appropriate 
clothing is provided as we approach the end of 

autumn. Wellington boots, coats and hats enable the 
children to continue to explore the gardens even 
when the cold days start. 
 
 Charlotte and Csilla are always happy to help in any way.  
 
 
From Charlotte, Csilla and the Cheswick Team 
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